
 

 

 
7th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
QEGS Early closure for Parents’ Consultation Events  

•  Thursday 22nd February 2024 2.30pm  

•  Tuesday 26th March 2024 2.30pm 
 
We have reviewed our Parents’ Consultation Events and we have been trialling a series of face-to-face events.  Our 
recent Year 11 face-to-face Parents’ Consultation was attended by 90% of Year 11 parents/carers and received 
fantastic feedback.  However, in the feedback parents said that more appointments were needed.  Therefore, for the 
Year 13 Parents’ Consultation Event on Thursday 22nd February and the Year 7 PCE on Tuesday 26th March, the 
school day will finish at 2.30pm with appointments for the PCE running from 3pm until 6pm.  Please note the date 
for Year 7 PCE is a change from the original date of Thursday 14th March 2024 and is now Tuesday 26th March 2024 
due to the school show.  
 
All school buses will collect students from the bus bay at 2.30pm.  
 
However, the following service buses cannot amend their times and so students who travel on these buses can 
either stay at school under supervision until 3.20pm when they can catch their usual bus, or you can make 
alternative arrangements for them to leave the site at 2.30pm.  
Buses affected are - 110/111 & 114, 442 routes.  
 
Please use the below link to confirm if your child will be remaining on site and require supervision until 3.20pm.  
https://forms.office.com/e/XRaMk4idhb  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s Head of Year. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss E Robinson 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XRaMk4idhb

